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after the final GDB member's meeting of 2018?

We are extremely proud to be hosting the final member's meeting of 2018 on
Friday 30th November 2018. But why should everything stop there?

To celebrate we are offering a special rate of just £79 to stay either the night
before the event (29th November) or the night of it (30th November).

We'll even throw in a bottle of Prosecco for good measure.
(Perhaps more sensible for those staying after the meeting)

To take advantage of this offer simply contact Darren Cummins on
01737 845300 or dc@cqgkhotels.co.uk

Gree you There

Gatwick Diamond Business member's meeting
Friday 30th November 2018



